
Hello Probe Family! I hope that you were able to enjoy the
holiday break and spend time with friends and family!  We

are very excited to be back and ready for some more
amazing learning opportunities.  Thank you to everyone who
was able to join us for our December activities.  They were a
lot of fun and we appreciate you taking the time to join us!

January is another exciting month and we are ready to get
going again with grade 4/5 morning basketball, Proud to be

Probe Day (Jan 17), Grade 5 after school basketball and
Family Literacy Day on January 27th. .  We also have our next

round of Provincial Assessments and Kindergarten
Registrations starting this month.  We hope that you have a

great January!

Principal Message
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Dr. Probe School Council - Next Meeting
Wednesday, January 8th @ 6:30 PM in the

Staff Room.
Everyone is welcome to attend!

Looking to show off your Probe Pride?  Well, we now have a school store
that is open 365 days a year!  You can purchase shirts, hoodies, hats,
pants, etc. and have them shipped directly to your home!  If you are

interested, you can check it out here Dr. Probe School Store!  There is
also a link on our school webpage under Quick Links.

Online School Store

School Calendar - Please refer to this as it has the most up-to-date
listing of events.
School Bell Times
School Supply Lists
School Handbook 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to
contact me:

      Chris Harris, Principal      chris.harris@lethsd.ab.ca

Links

Kindergarten Registration 
for the 2025/26 school year opens

Monday, January 20! When registering,
please note that AM or PM preference is

prioritized by our date of receipt of
completed registration, student support

needs, and classroom balance.

https://gpro.entripyshops.com/login?ReturnUrl=/store/index
https://gpro.lethsd.ab.ca/calendar
https://gpro.lethsd.ab.ca/parents/bell-schedule2
https://gpro.lethsd.ab.ca/parents/registration
https://gpro.lethsd.ab.ca/download/465754
mailto:chris.harris@lethsd.ab.ca


Winter Celebration








